Kilmeen & Kilbree GAA Club Notes 17/6/19
Congratulations to the four Kilbree camogie girls (Maeve O’Neill, Kate O’Donovan, Mary Murphy and Caoimhe Murphy) who played with Cork U15’s on Saturday.  The Cork U15’s comfortably defeated Clare in St Joseph’s Doora Barefield.  The team then travelled to Sixmilebridge where they watched the senior championship game between Cork and Clare.  Well done to everyone involved.
The U12 camogie team travelled to Fermoy on Saturday morning to play the local side.  The girls played brilliantly against a strong Fermoy side.  Next up for this team is a game against Bandon.
Team:  Caoimhe O’Donovan, Aine O’Donovan, Katy O’Donovan, Eabha O’Driscoll, Clodagh O’Keeffe, Niamh O’Sullivan, Ellie Collins, Roisin O’Donovan, Ella Burke, Tarah O’Donovan, Lucy O’Donovan, Leah McCarthy and Isla McCarthy.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The club’s annual Cul Camp takes place from July 22nd to 26th (inclusive) in Rossmore.  Registration should be completed online as soon as possible so that all camp kit may be ordered in time for camp.

There was no winner of this week’s lotto jackpot.  The numbers drawn were 18, 23 and 26.  The lucky dip winners were Malcolm Harte, Margaret O’Sullivan and Claire O’Neill.  Next week’s lotto jackpot will be €3,100.
